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Please vote ‘yes’ on SB 1576A. I believe that this bill will help keep trails and land 

access open to the public across the state. Oregonians want to be able to walk and 

ride along trails to access the state’s beautiful natural areas. It would be a shame to 

see any of these areas closed due to civil liability cases! 

 

I coach for a youth mountain bike team and I have seen how the youth of Oregon 

benefit from being able to access trail systems in Corvallis, Newport, Mount Hood 

and many other regions across the state. Access to the land in Oregon is poised for a 

major setback due to recent civil court cases. Oregon really needs to do something 

so that land owners know what liability and immunity applies to them when they make 

their land available for everyone’s good! 


